DEC 281930

Industrial NDT Company, Inc.

ATTN: Mr. Jerral W, Patterson
Radiation Safety Officer

3377 Ridgeway Street

North Charleston, SC 29405

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REVIEW OF RADIATION INCIDENT

In response to your letter dated December 3, 1990, we have revieweu
our files relating to the radiation incident in which your company
was involved on February 13, 1989,

This review has not identified any individuals not already known to
Industrial NDT who may have received radiation exposure as a result
of this incident.

Sincerely,

%]

wWilliam E. Cline, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Brancn

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

boct ocument Control Desk
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